
                                                                     

HHPA ANNOUNCEMENT 

It is with sadness that I am announcing the resignation of a treasured member of our HHPA 

Board of Directors.  Cliff Eagar has served on the BOD for just over 3 years, starting in the 

Spring of 2019.  Since that time, he has worn many titles including Park Enhancement, Liaison, 

Secretary, Vice-President and President.   It has been a pleasure to serve with Cliff and his 

presence on the BOD will be missed.  On a positive note, he isn’t going far.  

I have asked Cliff if he could share his own message to the membership, which he has, and I 

have included below. 

Cliff, we wish you the very best as you enjoy true retirement with your sweetheart, Lorna.  

Looking forward to continuing to see your smiling face as you ride your bike around the park 

for many years to come. 

Patty Warkentin, President 
HHPA, Board of Directors  

 

20220627 Message to the Membership 
 
For personal reasons and after much consideration, I have decided to step down from my position on 
the HHPA Board. 
 
I have learnt a lot about the operation of our Park, for which I am grateful, but it's now time for me to 
sit back and relax.  
 
I joined the Board thinking that I could add something and in my small way, I believe that I have 
contributed to the wellbeing of our Park. 
 
This is our happy place where we should be relaxing, having fun and enjoying life.  
 
In closing, I would like to thank the membership for their support, the staff for their unwavering 
commitment to the Park and wish the Board every success in their deliberations. 
 
Best regards 
Cliff Eagar 
Ex BoD Member and Past President 

 


